
Announcements– April 10, 2022 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 
Welcome to Northwood and welcome to those watching 

online! Let us know of prayer requests by filling out the friend-

ship sheet or through the church website, and seek to give online, by text, by 

mail or through offering boxes located in the narthex. Contact our church 

office at communications@northwoodpc.org if you are interested in how to 

do all the above or wish to become a member or learn more about us. Mark 

your calendar for our next Discovering Northwood Presentation, May 

15, 2022 at 10:00am. WELCOME! 

“Come, Grow, 
Go! 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater 

facebook.com/citylightnpc 

NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:00 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at  
Communications@northwoodpc.org. 

  

 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements must be    

  emailed by the Sunday before it is to appear. 

2022 Holy Week Schedule 
 Lenten Cantata—Sunday, April 10 

4:00pm  (dramatic presentation with choir & instruments) 

Maundy Thursday—April 14    
7:00pm Traditional Worship Service 

Worship with the Lord’s Supper 

  Good Friday—April 15 
12:00-1:00pm   Worship reflecting on Jesus’ crucifixion & death 

Easter Sunday— April 17 
9:00am Outdoor Service (weather permitting) 

11:00am Traditional Worship Service 

Immediate Need – Help in the Sound Booth 
We need volunteers to help in the sound booth for both the 9:00 and 11:00am 

services. Training is as easy as pushing the spacebar for the words and more 

opportunities to give. We need your assistance. Please email David Seay at 

dcseay@alumni.fullsail.edu and we will train you. Thank you! 

Northwood’s Got Talent!—May 1st at 4pm 
You’ve seen the Ads, the poster, the slips for filling in what you will be per-

forming, heard our announcement at the 9:00 IGNITE service; now it’s time 

for YOU to help us out by coming up with an act to make our 

“NORTHWOOD’S GOT TALENT” Show a huge success. Our wonderful 

performances of talented & untalented persons will be held on Sunday, May 

1st at 4:00 PM in the sanctuary.  You don’t want to miss it, so put it back on 

your calendar.  Oh, and there’s goodies being served after the performances. 

Any questions, contact Sharon Brown 904-612-0802. 

Attendance for 4/3/22 Livestream & In-Person 
In-Person Contemporary— 46    In-Person Traditional— 110 

Livestream from the Church Website: Contemporary Service—48 

                                                                  Traditional Service—67 

Facebook Live: 43 views between both services    Total Views:  314 

 If you have technical difficulties viewing the online services please view  

in the church livestreaming archives the next day as that is working well. 

You can call the church office and ask for help you if you are   

having trouble viewing. We encourage you to ask for help! 

Ukraine Disaster Relief 
As the violence in Ukraine continues, the number of people fleeing to 

neighboring countries continues by the day. To support emergency relief for 

refugees fleeing Ukraine, gifts can be made to Northwood Presbyterian 

Church for “Ukraine.” 

One Great Hour of Sharing Offering 
Next Sunday, April 17th, we will be receiving 

our One Great Hour of Sharing Offering. This 

year, 80% of the money received will be di-

vided equally between local ministries, Metropolitan Ministries and Presby-

terian Disaster Fund, and 20% will go to the Presbytery of Tampa Bay.  

               Blood Drive—TODAY 
TODAY from 9:00am-12:15pm the blood mobile will be  

located in the Northwood parking lot. All donors will re-

ceive a $20eGift card, a OneBlood T-shirt and a wellness 

check up including blood pressure, temperature, iron 

count, pulse and cholesterol screening. 



 

Follow the link to view our weekly email: 

https://mailchi.mp/df40e5ab96bb/citylightupdate322022-13497071  

                                               Easter Lilies 

It's time to order Easter Lilies: still only $9 each! Purchase 

a lily to help decorate for the Easter worship services on 

Easter Sunday in memory or in honor of loved ones.  Be 

sure to attach the completed form from the Friendship 

Sheet to your payment. Checks and forms can be placed in the Giving Box 

or delivered to the church office. If you're paying online, be sure to send an 

email to communications@northwoodpc.org with the names of your loved 

ones and whether the lilies you've ordered are in memory or honor of that 

person (or people). Order forms with payment are due by Palm Sun-

Northwood Scholarship Application 2022 
NPC members who are high school seniors, college/vocational students or 

grad students are encouraged to pick up guidelines/applications from Emily 

Cantin, online, or in the church office now. Applications must be re-

turned to JoAnne Spigarelli @ jpspig1@tampabay.rr.com. Applica-

tions must be received by June 1, 2022. Applications will not be accepted 

in the church office. Applicants need to be involved in the life of the 

church (either here or at college/Seminary). This scholarship can only be 

received twice. We give thanks to the Bakers, Gordons, Wrights and others 

whose generosity to Northwood was reflected in their last will and testa-

ment. Scholarship funds come from interest earned from the following: (1) 

The Fred and Kay Baker Scholarship Fund, (2) The Walter and Catherine 

Gordon Educational Endowment, (3) Clarence and Florence Wright Schol-

arship Fund, (4) Monies received from other sources.  

Student Ministry Giving Wall Fundraiser 
There are over 200 envelopes on our bulletin board that have been decorated 

by the youth! Each have a number that correlates to a dollar amount. If you 

are interested in donating to our Mission Work and Retreats, please take an 

envelope and return the envelope (unsealed with your donation inside) to the 

church office Monday-Friday between 9:00 am-3:00 pm. Cash or checks 

made out to Northwood Presbyterian Church with “Giving Wall” in the 

memo are gratefully accepted. Your donation will be used to help fund our 

2022 trips. Thank you for your support! 

Welcome Priscilla Walter 
Priscilla Walter has served churches in Connecticut and Massachusetts as 

organist and choir director. She is currently organist at Emmanuel Episco-

pal in Manchester, Ma., which is a summer chapel. She was accompanist 

for Newburyport Choral Society, Methuen Young Peoples Theater, Cape 

Ann Symphony Chorus, keyboardist for the Cape Ann Symphony, and had 

a private piano studio while living in Massachusetts for the past 44 years.  

She is now residing in Palm Harbor— a snowbird. 

Need Van Drivers 
We're looking for a few good drivers to drive Northwood's van on Sunday 

mornings. This helps some of our members who need a ride to and from 

the 11 a.m. service. We're looking for good, safe drivers, and we'll train 

you on driving the route and the van. If you are interested in doing this 

once a month, or if you know someone else who might be interested, 

please contact Sue Miskiewicz at susan.miskiewicz@yahoo.com 

Sunday School for Children 
 Children's Sunday School is breaking for summer starting April 23rd. The 

last children's Sunday School class will be Easter Sunday, April 17th. 

Please contact the church office or send an email to  

childrensministry@northwoodpc.org if you have any questions.  
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